
 

 

 

 

8 May 2024 

 

PUPIL NAME:  ___________________________________ 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Prospectus Photography – Tuesday, 14 May & Wednesday, 15 May 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school for our prospectus photography. 
 
We are aware that you have provided your consent to allow us to take images of your child for 
this purpose however this letter is a courtesy advance notice. 
 
The photography will take place over two days next week and pupils will be called upon for short 
periods of time.  We have planned the days and numbers of pupils involved so that we can limit 
the time they are out of lesson as much as possible. 
 
If you do not wish your child to participate on this occasion, please let Mrs Yates know via email as 
soon as possible so that we may offer this privilege to another pupil in the year group. 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank you for your support and kindly remind our pupils that, on 
these days in particular, they maintain their high standard of uniform and presentation.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

 
 
Mrs L Farley | Mrs Ham | Mrs Eastham 
Head of Year 7, 8 & 9 
 
On behalf of 

 
 
 
Mrs J Yates 
Communications & Marketing Manager 
 
j.yates@priory.lancs.sch.uk 
 

mailto:j.yates@priory.lancs.sch.uk

